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3. We encourage students to continue applying after one research 
experience, to another research experience, under O.U.R. 
programs (e.g., a S.U.R.F. winner is encouraged to continue with an 
O.U.R. grant, or vice-versa) or different programs (e.g., a S.U.R.F. 
fellow can become a McNair scholar and vice-versa), but we 
request that the goals and purpose of the new project to be 
distinctive. 

The Office of Undergraduate Research requests to have a clear 
disclosure of what has been done in a previously sponsored 
research project and clearly state to what extend the new project is 
distinctive from the old one(s). The paragraph with such information 
will not count against the word limit or page limit of the O.U.R. 
grant proposal and can be written as a separate paragraph. 

 


